
To Daniel Shirley of NorCal Organic,  
 
Going through your website, I noticed the different products you sell like the Pea protein 
and Peanut butter Protein powder, these products are the highlight of your business but 
have yet to be widely known to people looking for your specific product. 
 
Offering services to help see this business thrive amongst all the other businesses in 
this specific niche is a goal I am looking forward to achieving. In the past, by using 
social media and marketing tactics, I increased attention monetization for a restaurant 
business that focused on supporting a nutritional lifestyle.  
 
Getting your business to find its true potential with the skills I have obtained, whether 
through social media, improving website SEO, or a problem that requires a marketing 
skill, will take priority 
 
If you want to discuss how we can work together to grow your sales, email me your 
availability within the next few days. Thank you.  
 
Warm regards, Marco Holder 
 


